
Irving Elementary PTO Meeting 
12/16/2019 – 7:00pm 

 
Board Members: Danielle Burrows – President, Jason Cross – Vice President, 

Stacia Kleene – Treasurer, Meg Poindexter – Secretary, Natalie Metzger – Member At-Large 
      
Welcome         

PTO President Danielle Burrows called the meeting to order at 7:06pm, 8 people attended.  
 
Approval of November Meeting Minutes      

Danielle Burrows presented the November 2019 PTO Meeting Minutes. Jill Whitson made a motion to 
approve the November Meeting Minutes and Stacia Kleene seconded the motion.  

 
Treasurers Report         

Treasurer Stacia Kleene handed out the budget report. Irving made $501.50 from the Pancake Supper 
and $13,411 from the Fall Fundraiser. Lisa Anderson motioned to approve the treasure report and Brad 
Green seconded the motion.  
 

Principals Report          
Mr. Morris reported that the 3rd quarter started today. Teachers are working on 2nd quarter grades, and 
those will be in before Christmas break. STEAM Day is scheduled for Thursday.   
 
New hires for Irving for the 2020-2021 school year have been approved.  
 

Fall Fundraiser        
As of today, the total for the Fall Fundraiser is $13,411, which is 89% of our goal with 88% student 
participation. 45% of student participation in the MEGA tier, 30% in the middle tier and 26% in the third 
tier. Mrs. Huff’s class won the pool party for the most money raised and Mrs. Zaugg’s class gets the movie 
party for the 2nd most money raised. Mrs. Theisen’s class wins the pool party for most student 
participation and Mrs. Huff’s class wins the movie party for 2nd most student participation. With the funds 
raised, Irving PTO will purchase a GAGA Ball Pit – to be installed this spring. Remaining funds will be 
saved for new IPads. Congratulations to all classes for a successful Fall Fundraiser!  
 

Pancake Supper 
This year we used Chris Cakes for the pancakes; we served 387 plates and raised $501.50 for our school 
library.  

 
Purple Palooza         

Donation letters are currently being sent out. Purple Palooza will be March 6, 2020 
 
Open to Committee Leaders 

Hospitality – Jill Whitson reported that the Christmas gift cards for the teachers and staff have been 
purchased and will be available for them in the teacher’s lounge. In addition, the Christmas luncheon will 
be served on Wednesday.  
 
Mr. Morris drew for the Nintendo Switch from the Fall Fundraiser.  
 
Lisa Anderson also reported that the last 1/3 of the Irving Garden will be pollinator plants. We are hoping 
to receive a donation for those from Theisen’s.  
 

The next meeting is January 13, 2020 at 7pm.  


